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Monday 17 July 2023  

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
  
Lees Brook Sports Day 2023 
  
I am delighted to inform you that Sports day is being held on Wednesday 19th July. 
  
On the day of sports day students will need to attend school in their Lees Brook PE kit, as during the day they 
will be taking part in an inter-form athletics competition. 
The sports day is planned to last the whole of the day with inter-form competitions scheduled for the morning 
and finals of athletic track events to take place in the afternoon. It should be noted that if the finals run ahead 
of the time scheduled then students will be released from school before 3pm. 
During the day students will be off normal timetabled lesson and be with their form tutors where they will 
take part in the competition and supporting other students that are taking. 
  
What will students need on the day?  
Students will need to attend school dressed in their full Lees Brook PE kit. Students should also bring the 
following items: 
· Footwear appropriate for the event they are taking part in 
· Clothing to wear whilst not competing eg, tracksuits this should be mainly black with a small logo, coat, and 
sunhat 
· Sun cream if appropriate should be applied before school and also brought to school so that more can be 
applied during the day, if required. 
· Water bottle that can be refilled throughout the day or drinks that students can have during the day, please 
note these drinks need to be still and not fizzy or energy drinks 
 
Adverse weather 
In the event that we experience adverse weather on the day students will still be required to wear their Lees 
Brook PE kit, as they will take part in a year group inter-form competition in the Sports hall. 
 
 If you have any queries regarding Sports day, please contact me at school on 01332 671723 ext 150  
 
Yours faithfully,  

 
Annie Furness 
Head of PE and Expressive Performing Arts 


